
 

Sunday School is Meeting 
Sunday, April 18th 
 
Sunday School will be meeting  
in the FRIENDSHIP ROOM during  
10 AM service on April 18th.  
 
Enter and Exit for Sunday School is only     by the 
THRIFT SHOP ENTRANCE. 

 

• To pick up or drop off your child before/after Service, please use only the Thrift 
Shop door.  
 

            We cannot use the “normal classrooms and hallway” because of Daycare. 
 

• The children may come directly to Sunday School, there is no dismissal from the 
Service. 

 

• Masks, social distancing and temperature checks will be in force.  
 

• Parents wishing to attend worship service - Please make a reservation, but no 
need to reserve Sunday School for your child. 

 

Check the church website or weekly emails for our schedule. 
 

So EXCITED TO SEE YOU AND WORSHIP TOGETHER 
 


